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February 2, 2023 

Dear friend,  

Thank you for your long-time, generous support for the Quixote Center. Because of you and so 
many other friends, we have been able to carry out our work of challenging and transforming 
oppressive systems that stifle economic justice and peace in Nicaragua, Haiti, and elsewhere 
across the globe for over 40 years. 

     We want to ensure that the Center can continue its mission for the next 40 years and beyond. 
To this end, we are launching 23 in 2023, a planned giving campaign to secure 23 legacy gifts 
in 2023.  

     Planned giving refers to money left to a non-profit or charity in one’s will. These “legacy gifts” 
help to ensure Quixote Center’s future, and enable us to plan more strategically for our long-
term commitment to promoting justice and seeking peace.  

     To find out more about planned giving and what it would mean for Quixote Center, please see 
the enclosed brochure or visit our website: www.quixote.org. 

     Please consider joining our 23 in 2023 campaign by making the Quixote Center part of your 
lasting legacy. If you would like to talk to us about our work and planned giving, please indicate 
that on the enclosed reply card and we will contact you. If you have already decided to make the 
Quixote Center part of your legacy, please let us know with the enclosed reply card so we can 
properly acknowledge your gift.  

     We look forward to continuing to work with you to build a world more justly loving.  

  

Peace and joy in the struggle, 

 

Dolly Pomerleau      Kim Lamberty 
Quixote Center Co-Founder    Executive Director 

http://www.quixote.org/

